UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting April 19, 1976 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Blackwell, Desiderio, Ellis, Fink, Flickinger,

Hart, Kovnat, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Occhialino,

Parnall, Ragsdale, Reynoso, Romero, Simson, Teitelbaum, Walden, Walker, Weihofen; Student

Representatives Hollander, Laurence

Meeting called to order by Dean Hart, and minutes of the meetings of March 22 and 29, April 1, 5, and 8 were approved.

Dean made some remarks concerning next year's budget.

The proposed Guidelines for Honors and Awards, which faculty vote tabled at the meeting of March 22, was adopted unanimously (attached).

Professor Romero announced that the Awards Banquet will be held on April 30, at Mid-Town Holiday Inn.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Sec'y

Next meeting: April 26, 1976